From: Adam Hykes
To: House Labor and Commerce

Date: Tuesday, March 30, 2021 2:28:51 PM

Honorable Labor & Commerce Committee,
My name is AdamHykes, and I represent myself and my wife in Homer, Ak.

We are opposed to hb151. The "Curve" that we shut down business in order to flatten
happened over the summer. It has come and gone. Businesses must now open up.

There is currently a labor shortage because citizens are still being made comfortable to stay
home and not work. Jobs are available but there are too few people to work. This is not
conducive to restarting the economic engine of Alaska.

Get Alaskans back to work.

Respectfully,
Adam & Kayla Hykes


mailto:adamhykes@gmail.com
mailto:House.Labor.And.Commerce@akleg.gov

